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Shawnna Rule

From: Angelia Mattson
Sent: Monday, September 8, 2025 3:23 PM
To: Shawnna Rule; Todd Hellrigel
Subject: Volunteer Request

Good afternoon, Dr Hellrigel~ 
 
The girls' middle school basketball program would like to request to have Cheyenne Byrd, middle 
school paraprofessional, as a volunteer for their 2025 season. 
 
Thank you~  
 
Mrs. Angelia Mattson 
Midwest Central Middle School 
Athletic Director丨Physical Education丨Volleyball Coach 
(309) 352-2300 
 
 


